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Our Ref.: 17-18/T012/IT/Hall Lighting System 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

Re:  Tender for Hall Lighting System 

 

You are invited to tender for the captioned work as specified in the tender documents attached. 

 

Your tender should be addressed to the Headmistress in Duplicate under sealed envelope clearly marked on the 

outside with “Tender for Hall Lighting System” and deposited at the Tender Box of St. Paul’s Co-educational 

College Primary School at 11 Nam Fung Path, Wong Chuk Hang, Hong Kong before 12:00 noon on Thursday, 15 

June 2018. Late tenders will not be accepted. Tenderers should not identify themselves on the tender envelope and 

a tender bid will be disqualified if the tenderer discloses its identity on the sealed tender envelope. 

 

In case a black rainstorm warning signal or typhoon signal No. 8 or above is valid for any duration between 9:00 

am and 12:00 noon on 15 June 2018, the tender closing time will be extended to 12:00 noon on the next business 

day (i.e. except Saturday, Sunday and public holiday) 

 

The Tenderer, its employees and agents shall not offer any advantage (as defined in the Prevention of Bribery 

Ordinance, Cap. 201) to the school employees, SMC/IMC members, or any parent or student representative in a 

committee responsible for considering any matters in relation to this contract. Any such offer by the Tenderer or its 

employees or agent may constitute an offence under the Prevention of Bribery Ordinance and may render the 

contract null and void. The School may also cancel the contract awarded and hold the Tenderer liable for any loss 

or damage the School may sustain. 

 

Please acknowledge and inform us by a written explanation if you are not able to submit a tender; and return the 

tender documents to the above address. 

 

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact Mr. Felix Cheng at 2526 1882. 


